
The Ambassador of Israel to the Secretaryj of State for External Affairs of
Canada

Ottawa, May 1, 1972
SIR,

I have the honour to refer to your Note of today, which reads as follows:
(See Canadian Note of May 1, 1972)
I have the honour to inform you that the foregoing is acceptable to mny

Government, and that your Note, which is authentic in English and French,
and my reply to that effect, which is authentic in Hebrew and English, shalh
constitute an agreement between our two Governments which shall enter into
force today.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

THEODOR MERON
Ambassador of Israel

The Honourable Mitchell W. Sharp,
Secretary of State for External Affairs,
Ottawa.


